
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of Aurora on the 27th day of February, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Aurora Town Hall located 

at 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, New York 14052, at which hearing parties and interested 

citizens shall have an opportunity to be heard on the proposal of a Local Law of the Town of 

Aurora for the year 2017,  for a new Chapter to the Codes of the Town of Aurora entitled Solar 

Energy Systems. 

 

 All interested parties are entitled to be heard upon the proposed Local Law for a new 

Chapter to the Codes of the Town of Aurora entitled Solar Energy Systems 

 By Order of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora. 

 

Dated: February 13, 2017 

 MARTHA L. LIBROCK, Town Clerk 

 Town of Aurora 


